
READING FOR PLEASURE 
 

A major development area for the school this year is to develop  
‘Reading for Pleasure’. The more exciting books we have in school—the wider 

range we can offer our children.  
Please consider wrapping and donating a book as a present for your child’s class 

this Christmas. 
 



 

1st December 2023 
School and Governor Contact 
(01453 764400) 
Parentline Plus Helpline 
( 0808 800 2222) 
School Nurse Contact 
( 0300 421 8959) 
www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

Dates for your diary 

 December 

2nd PTFA Christmas Fair 

12th Sunshine & Rainbow 
Nativity  

2pm 

13th Sunshine & Rainbow  
Nativity  

6pm 

15th After school  
activity clubs finish  

today 

19th KS2 Christmas Carols 
2pm—Holy Trinity 

Church 

19th Sunshine, Rainbow,  
Amethyst & Amber  

Bedtime Story 
5.15pm-6.15pm 

20th KS2 Christmas Carols 
6pm—Holy Trinity 

Church 

21st Whole school - 
Snow White Panto 

22nd School Christmas Dinner 

22nd Last day of Term 2 

 January 

8th INSET DAY 

9th First day of Term 3 

  

 
CHRISTMAS FAIR—TOMORROW SAT 2ND DECEMBER!! 

Enjoy stalls, crafts, mulled wine, hot chocolate and much more!  
 

QUIZ NIGHT 
A big thank you to everyone who attended our quiz night! It was 

a great evening and we raised £298 for the school.  

 CHILDREN ON SCOOTERS 
 

We have had complaints from residents and other parents 
who are concerned about certain children going down the 

road to school on scooters. They are going too fast and are 
not safe. Please ensure your child rides their scooter         

responsibly. 

APPEAL FOR CHILDRENS COMICS—AVENTURINE CLASS 
 
Aventurine class would be very grateful for any donations of 

children’s comics that are in good condition. Many thanks! 

WELL DONE ESME AND JEMIMA! 
 

A big well done to two of our year 6 girls, Esme and Jemima 
who have been busy helping to raise money for HFT—a charity 

who provides supported living for adults with learning           
disabilities.  

The girls helped promote a charity tombola by creating flyers 
and helping on the day. Last year they also walked 9 miles to 
raise money. They raised a brilliant £321.50 on the tombola 

stall. 

SHOUT OUT FOR STRONG PEOPLE TO HELP!! 
 

We would love to move one of our benches from the top      
playground to the bottom one so that we can make it a    

Friendship Bench. Mr Ward would be very grateful for any 
help next Thursday 7th Dec at 9.30am. Please give the office a 

call to let us know if you can help. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

